
FALL 2025 
SEMINAR SERIES

SEPTEMBER OCTOBER

NOVEMBER

12 EIS Welcome Reception
11:00 am

19 Kyle Benowitz, ASU
Molecular and phenotypic 
insights into the origins of 
parental care in burying beetles 
and pillbugs

26 Alison Ravenscraft, Biology 
University of Texas at Arlington
Patterns and implications of 
environmental symbiont 
acquisition in herbivorous 
insects

Fridays at 11:00 am 
Marley 230   

   
10:45 am refreshments

Scan to learn 
about future 

EIS events

03 Judie Bronstein, UA Entomology
Friend and foe: the Manduca 
sexta-Datura wrightii interaction

10 Nora Besansky, UA Entomology 
Emerita-Notre Dame

17 Lucy Li, UA Entomology

24 Michael Riehle, UA Entomology
Disrupting malaria parasite 
development in the mosquito 
using vitamin B5

31 John Jewett, UA Chemistry & 
Biochemistry

07 Nate Lo, The University of 
Sydney

14 Juan Hurtado, UA Entomology

21 Tobin Hammer, UC, Irvine
Henry H. Hagedorn Endowment 
Speaker

28 Thanksgiving  Closure

To attend remotely:  link
https://arizona.zoom.us/j/84673150023

Password: Insects 

https://arizona.zoom.us/j/84673150023
https://arizona.zoom.us/j/84673150023
https://arizona.zoom.us/j/84673150023
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